
Teacher &
Staff

Appreciation
Potluck Lunch

Wednesday June 4th
Dropoff items from 

8:45 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.
at front entrance of school

Hosted by Norwood Park Home and School Association



Please consider donating
savory and sweet food items in

celebration of the Norwood
Park staff team to enjoy

throughout the day

All items must be NUT FREE 
 Halal, kosher and gluten free
items would be appreciated

Email
norwoodparkhsa@gmail.com 
to make a monetary donation
and/or to confirm your food

donation for the event


